
 

DATES 

 

Term 2 Starts 

1st May 

Cheese Roll Forms go 

out. 

May 12th 

Cheese Roll Orders In 

May 15th 

Yr 7 and 8 

Cheese Roll Making 

May 16th 

Cheese Roll pick up 

or deliveries made. 

 

May 28th—May 

30th 

Year 7/8 trip to  

Dunedin for National 

Leaders Conference 

 

Seniors Winter 

Sports                  

Every Friday          

afternoon. 

Juniors Ice Skating  

Every Wednesdays 

Starting               

31st May—28th June 

Students Led     

Conference 

27th June 

 

Last Day Term2 

July 7th 

2 N D  M A Y  T E R M  2  I S S U E  1  

 

Ma whero, ma pango ka oti ai te mahi                                                                                         
With red and black the work will be complete 

Welcome back . This is the beginning of Term 2 and we have a very full term coming up. This term the          

focus is on Geology and how ‘our place’ was formed. We have a visiting Geologist coming,  some            

excursions planned and some interesting ways to explore our rocky past. 

There will be a small cost of $10 per student involved in this unit to cover our expert advice, their travel 

and resources. 

Yesterday you would have received a cheese roll order form, the   

Year 7 and 8s who are off to Dunedin to attend National Young    

Leaders Day. This day is set up specifically for Year 7 and 8 students 

as a source of inspiration and aspiration.  

While they are away they are going to make the most of the trip     

and attend a number of other activities.  

The students will be making the cheese rolls with Jenny and her     

secret  recipe. They will be venturing with Pete and Jenny to collect 

pine cones for sale – this is very easy kindling so make sure you        

get in quick and snap some up. 

 

The Senior class students will be practicing winter sports with the Sport Otago coaches this term on a   

Friday afternoon ready to take on all the other schools in the Winter sports tournament in week 10.      

Parent help is always appreciated and it’s a great day out. 

Sunhats are no longer compulsory however should we be blessed with a sunny day we will bring           

them all out and pop them on.  

Sickness 

This term we traditionally have lots of coughs and colds, if your child is under the weather please keep 

them at home to try and minimize the spread of the dreaded lurgy. 

The Staff are embarking on a Te Reo course this term and will be attending online seminars and working 

together to build their capacity as Te Reo teachers. We are always 

learning! 

 

The PTFA are going to be running quiz night at the               
Lodge this term so look out for the flyers and                            
get your team together. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to put in your diary – more information will be sent out                                                                    
            closer to each event.      

     

Term 3 

Ski Camp                        

(Senior Class) 26th – 28th July 

Term 4 

School Camp - (whole school) October 31st – 3rd November 

 

Allie, Helen, Andrew , Jenny and Gorettie 


